
 

	

														
	 																			Measure	E	Bond	Program

	COLUMBIA	COLLEGE	CAMPUS
																																											CONSTRUCTION	UPDATE

	 	
UPDATES	&	ACTIVITIES	THAT	MAY	IMPACT	

CAMPUS	OPERATION	
Week	of	July	6,	2015	

	
	
	
	 	 	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	 			 	
	
																							Tackboard	in	conference	room																																																																Signage	at	archway	
	

				Manzanita	Building	Modernization	
	

Work	this	week:		This	week	we	will	finish	staining	the	wood	tops	on	the	upper	level	railing.		The	railing	at	the	north	&	
south	stairs	will	be	painted.		Elevator	work	will	be	complete	by	Tuesday	and	will	go	through	final	inspection.		Signage	for	
the	main	functions	of	the	building	will	be	installed.		All	contractual	work	should	be	complete	by	the	end	of	the	week.			
	
Access:	 Caution	is	advised	when	entering	the	site	due	to	tripping	hazards.			
Noise:	 	 Low	impact	as	the	construction	activities	left	cause	minimal	sound	disturbance.	
Parking:	 Low	impact.	
Dust:	 Low	impact.		
Odors:	 	 Low	Impact		
Utilities:				 None	anticipated.		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
 
 



 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	 			 	
	
																		Asphalt	fill	at	Columbia	College	Drive																																					Demo	work	at	the	information	booth	
	
	
If	there	are	any	questions	or	concerns	contact	Kitchell	CEM,	Measure	E	Bond	Construction	Manager,	located	at	

11600	Columbia	College	Drive	Dr.,	Sonora	CA	95370	Tel:	209‐575‐7927	Email	rmartin@kitchell.com	
	

	 	

			Roadways	Phase	III	
	

Work	this	week:		This	week	we	will	be	grading	and	compacting	the	demoed	areas	at	the	information	booth	and	the	
entrance	to	the	facilities	yard.		Striping	will	begin	at	the	staff	parking	lot.		We	will	also	pave	the	roads	at	Juniper	all	the	way	
to	public	safety	on	Friday	and	Saturday.	
		
Access:	 Caution	is	advised	when	entering	the	site	due	to	tripping	hazards	&	construction	related	activities.	
Noise:	 	 Moderate	to	extreme	noise	could	occur	occasionally	due	to	site	related	activities.						
Parking:	 Moderate	impact	as	staff	parking	has	been	relocated	to	the	Oak	Pavilion	Lot.	
Dust:	 Moderate	impact	due	to	site	related	construction	activities.		
Odors:	 	 Low	Impact.	
Utilities:				 None	anticipated.		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
 
 


